
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

About the Hazard Mitigation Plan Update 
 

The City of  Providence is currently updating the 2013 Hazard Mitigation Plan.  This plan 
is important because it helps the City plan and receive funding for projects that reduce the 

risk of  injury or damage to property from future natural hazard events such as flooding 
and hurricanes.   

Contacts 
Clara Decerbo—Deputy Director    Craig Pereira—Project Manager 
Providence Emergency Management Agency   Horsley Witten Group, Inc. 
591 Charles Street      55 Dorrance St.  Suite 200 
Providence, RI  02904      Providence, RI  02903 
cdecerbo@providenceri.gov     cpereira@horsleywitten.com 
Phone: (401) 680-8092      Phone: (401) 272-1717 

 

City of Providence 
Multi-Hazard Mitigation Plan Update 

Public Workshop 
 

March 20, 2019 
 

Providence Emergency Management Agency 
591 Charles Street—Conference Room 

Providence, RI  02904 
 

6:00 PM—8:00 PM 
 

Come learn what mitigation measures are being considered 
for inclusion in the 2019 update and provide your input. 

2019 Draft Hazard Mitigation Plan 
 

The 2019 Draft Hazard Mitigation Plan is available online for public comment until 
March 29, 2019.  Please refer all comments to Craig Pereira, Project Manager.—          

Horsley Witten Group, Inc. (cpereira@horsleywitten.com)  
 

To review a copy of  the 2019 Draft Hazard Mitigation Plan, please visit:  
http://www.providenceri.gov/pema/ 


